Park Board Meeting Minutes
May 4, 2020

The May 4, 2020 Cascade Park Board meeting was held via Zoom and was called to order by Chairman Curry
at 5:00 p.m. Board members Rausch and Manternach, Boffeli were present. Sconsa was absent.

Motion by Rausch, second by Manternach to approve the agenda - all ayes.
Motion by Manternach, second by Rausch to approve the meeting minutes from March 2, 2020, - all ayes.

The Board reviewed the January, February and March month end financials for the park and pool. Motion by
Rausch, second by Boffeli to accept and file financials - all ayes.

The Board reviewed the proposed layout for the new sign at the Community Park. They would Slim Boyle’s
name to stand out in the appreciation statement. Motion by Boffeli, second by Manternach to approve the sign
layout when we see the final revision - all ayes.

The Board then discussed the painting of the tennis courts with the inclusion of pickle ball courts. The Board
received some painting examples from Terry and Jan Frasher and Bill Hosch. One idea was to have one tennis
court and the other side would hold 4 pickle ball courts, but then portable nets would need to be purchased
and additional fencing. After a very good discussion on this, motion by Rausch, second by Boffeli to have 2
tennis courts painted and 2 pickleball courts painted within the tennis courts so the same nets can be used - all
ayes. This is the recommendation to the City Council.

The City Administrator gave the Board an update on the pool progress. Also, that the contactor at the
Community Park has been upgraded so there shouldn’t be any problems with the lights at the ball diamond.
Also, the pavilion at the Riverview Park needs to be repaired or replaced. This will be discussed at an upcoming
meeting.

With nothing further, motion by Rausch, second by Botffeli to adjourn the meeting at 5:41p.m. - all ayes.

Deanna McCusker, City Administrator



